
                                                                              PRAISES 
 
We have incredible news to share—thanks to God's leading, our faithful church 
partnerships, individual supporters, and our Corporate Partner, we have officially 
purchased our tickets to move to Cambodia on January 9th! Praise God—it’s 
real, and it’s happening! We’re beyond excited to begin this next chapter in the 
ministry God has called us to. 
 
This past month has been crazy full of travel, taking us to KY, TX, OK, SD, MO, and 
IN. Along the way, we’ve been blessed to gain many new ministry partners, 
share about Cambodia, and be encouraged by other missionaries and ministry 
leaders. These connections are helping to fuel the work God is doing in 
Cambodia, and we are incredibly thankful for the partnerships we’ve formed. 
 
Recently, at High Street’s World Project Mission Conference, we had the honor of 
connecting with several individuals and young adults who are eager to serve 
the Lord. We spent time praying with several who feel called to missions, 
answering their questions, and helping guide them as they take their next steps. 
This experience has been a powerful reminder that deputation isn’t just about 
raising support—it’s about ministering to people during this season. We are 
deeply grateful for this opportunity to invest in future kingdom workers. 
 
We are currently at about 84% of our goal for monthly church partnerships 
and have the rest of October and November scheduled to present in various 
churches. December will be a time to rest and enjoy family before our big move 
in January. If your church hasn’t yet partnered with us financially, we would love 
to join your efforts to Fulfill the Great Commission by reaching the people of 
Cambodia with the Gospel. 
 
In addition to our monthly support, God has also been providing for our one-
time setup costs in an amazing way. In just the past month, your generosity has 
taken us from 10% to 27% of our total setup costs raised. Thank you for giving 
so faithfully! As we continue saving, we ask that you prayerfully consider a one-
time gift to help meet these needs before we leave for Cambodia.   
 
                                                                           PRAYERS 
 
Here are a few ways you can join us in prayer over the next month: 
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philip@wrightsincambodia.com 

sarah@wrightsincambodia.com 

(765) 244-0683

@WrightsInCambodia

WrightsInCambodia.com
Sending Church: 

New Life Baptist Church 

Wabash, IN.

P.O. Box 1045 

Springfield, Mo 65801

CONNECT

- That we finish deputation strong in 

the next two months. 

 

- For our family to enjoy our remaining 

time in America. 

 

- For safety and health as we travel.

- For God to provide the rest of our 
financial needs. 

 

- For the ongoing ministry in 

Cambodia to thrive.

God did it!! We bought our tickets and 

are headed to Cambodia on January 

9th! Please pray for us as we prepare. 

Our September BBFI meeting was held 

at Mt. Rushmore, and we got to be 

there with Pastor Scott & Carolyn!

We had a couple of amazing missions 

conferences back to back in MO & IN. 

We are thankful for great new ministry 

partners to take the Gospel to 

Cambodia together.


